
Dear ....,

This Thursday, September 14, in Washington, D.C., the Democratic National Committee (DNC) will 
meet to confirm the party’s rules or make changes which could amount to stuffing the primary election 
delegate ballot box.

Here’s how it works: Let’s say a candidate gets 60% of the vote in a primary. In a fair election, they 
would get 60% of the delegates allocated.

However, in 2020 the DNC created a new kind of delegate: the PLEO (Party Leaders and Elected 
Officials). Only these officials are eligible. They are to be allocated according to vote totals, but since 
no official will dare provoke the wrath of the DNC by pledging to an insurgent candidate like myself, it 
means that all of them will go to President Joe Biden.

What that means is that I could win 60% or even 70% of the vote, and still the nomination would 
go to Joe Biden. 

Contribute to support a fair election process

This scheme is a way to stack the deck in favor of party insiders. The DNC is returning to the days of 
choosing the nominee in backroom political deals. It is a blatant form of election rigging.

They also have switched the first primary to South Carolina (where Biden did well in the 2020 primary)
and taken it away from New Hampshire (where he lost badly). To enforce the switch, they are 
punishing any candidate who campaigns there by nullifying the NH vote and removing them from the 
ballot in Georgia, of all places.
I am taking this fight, on behalf of all voters, to the DNC. I have publicly called for real reform, where 
every vote counts. I have asked to meet with the DNC this week. No response yet.

You can help me show the DNC that the voters want real democracy. Make a donation of any 
amount today to be counted in the fight for free and fair elections. Similar to the fundraisers at your 
local church or elementary school, this isn't about the size of your donation. It's about 100% 
participation to prove to the elites that our voices are too many to silence. Even a gift of a dollar will 
add to our donor numbers and show the party operatives that we are the hard-working many -- and we 
will not be deleted by the corrupt, thieving few.

Contribute to support my campaign’s effort to make every primary vote count.

Thank you for your support.

Robert F. Kennedy, Jr.

Donate today to put a Kennedy back in the White House — Elect Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. as President to unite America in 
2024!
Make sure to join us on Social Media to help spread our campaign's message and put Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. in the White 
House!Thank you for your support.
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